
	  

My name is Patrice Wachs and I currently teach art at OLM School to 
grades K through 5th as well as several electives to grades 6-8 
including Studio Art, Ceramics and Photography. I believe God has 
given each of us the gift of creativity and my goal is to help each 
student find their creative gifts as well as use those gifts to enrich 
the lives of others. 
I was born in Hawaii but grew up in Oregon. I was raised a Catholic 
and attended Catholic school until 8th grade. I graduated from 
Portland State University with a BA in Art (painting and ceramics) and 
a BS in Elementary Education. After graduation, I worked as a 4th 
grade teacher and taught ceramic classes and workshops throughout the 
area as well as drawing courses at a local community college. In 1981, 
I moved to Los Angeles where I continued my education at Otis Art 
Institute in illustration and design and worked as an Advertising Art 
Director for the LA Weekly, Cannon Films, and DIC Animation. These 
experiences inspired me to further my education in film at UCLA where 
I studied Film Directing through their extension program. I directed 
several documentaries, wrote scripts, worked as a storyboard artist 
and script supervisor for commercials and films, and created graphics 
for films and TV. I also worked as an assistant casting director and 
did a little acting as well. 
In 1989, I started a graphics design business where I acquired 
high-end clients and I also continued teaching art to children in my 
spare time. In 1998, our family moved to Malibu and I decided to focus 
on my life as a mom and freelance artist and designer. We attended 
Mass at OLM over the years and in 2010, we enrolled our son in the 
middle school, where I joined the art angels. I was inspired by the 
atmosphere at OLM to create an art curriculum for the middle school 
and with the support of principal Michael Smith, I was hired as the 
school art teacher and we created an art space in a converted carport. 
Since then, each year culminates in the annual OLM art show where each 
student gets to showcase their best work in various creative 
disciplines, including ceramics, multi-media, painting, drawing and 
photography. I love teaching children art. They inspire me, make me 
laugh, and blow my mind with their unique view of the world. All I can 
say is – MAKE ART!! 
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